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Dear Parents, 

On Sunday 24th November and Monday 25th November (except for Year 1 who will take the 
whole week) the children will be taking the following assessment tests:  

Reading  
Phonics assessment Y1/2 
Spelling  
Writing  
Numeracy  
Science   

The curriculum maps that are sent out each half term have identified the Fundamental Learning 
Objectives (FLOs)that the children cover in readiness for the tests.  However, to support 
parents even further at home, the Year Leaders have summarised the FLOs that will be 
specifically targeted during assessment week.  

The assessment tests will provide each child with a progress measure against each FLO and 
this will be reported to you on Parent-Teacher Meetings on Monday 10th December and Tuesday 
11th December. The reports will then be sent out to you on Monday 16th December.  

 It is essential that your child attend both assessment days.  Thank you for your continued 
support. 

Yours faithfully 

 Nick Jefferson  

Head of Primary 

Thursday 15 November
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